
 
 

 
 
 
 
C. CWS 60                                                                 October 8, 2015 
             -08 
 
Re:  Revision of WIPO Standard ST.3 – ZZ 
___________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Madam, 
Sir, 
 
As a follow-up to the Circular C. CWS 56 dated April 30, 2015 (see 
http://www.wipo.int/cws/en/circulars/circ2015.html), the International Bureau would like to 
inform your Office that, following the consultation on the inclusion, in WIPO Standard ST.3, of 
the new two-letter code ZZ to designate unknown states, other entities or organizations, no 
consensus has been reached on the proposed revision.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Antonios Farassopoulos 
Director 
International Classifications and 
Standards Division 
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